
        Maysville, Mo. 

October 22, 2018 
 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison, West District Commissioner Kyle White, East District Commissioner, Garry 

McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison, led all in attendance in prayer with all reciting the Pledge of Allegiance. Office 

holders and employees attended the prayer and pledge this Monday morning.  

  

The Commission welcomes any and all to the openings of their Commission meetings. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to approve the agenda with East District Commissioner, 

Garry McFee made the second. Motion carried. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to approve 

the minutes from the October 15
th

 meeting with West District Commissioner, Kyle White making the second. Motion 

carried. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek asked the Commission if they would sponsor Alice McKee to represent the County at Great 

Northwest Days again for 2019. They approved and thanked Alice for all of her hard work in the positive representation 

that she has always given the County at this yearly event.  

 

East District Commission, Garry McFee advised he would be attending a Colfax Township Zoning meeting on Tuesday 

October 23. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison advised he will be attending a meeting to be held at the DDRJ (Daviess DeKalb 

Regional Jail) on Friday October 26. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek reminded all that the meeting with members of the Secretary of State’s Office concerning 

ballot issues will be held on Tuesday October 23. The meeting is being held in the Cameron Community Building at 6 

p.m. with the public being invited.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to discuss equipment issues, brush and new equipment 

was discussed for the upcoming year.  

 

Senior Vice Commander, Department of Missouri Commander, Purple Heart Chapter 115, Walt Schley met with the 

Commission to present the County with their Purple Heart declaration. The Commission all signed the Proclamation 

ordering DeKalb County be recognized as a Purple Heart County. There is now a parking spot on the west side of the 

building that will be for Purple Heart Recipients only. The Commission is also in the process of getting approval to place 

big signs entering the County which states we are a Purple Heart County. The Commission and the entire County is very 

honored to be able to do this for our Purple Heart Recipients and our Veteran’s.  

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White the motion to adjourn with East District Commissioner, Garry McFee making 

the second. Motion carried.  

 

The next meeting of the Commission will be October 29, 2018 at 9 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


